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HCC Launches Community Resource Database, Creates Bilingual Web Site 

(Lexington, MO – November 11, 2014) The Health Care Collaborative (HCC) of 

Rural Missouri has recently launched a community resource database that 

provides online access to contact information for health care providers, 

nonprofit organizations and social service agencies. 

The Live Well Community Database, developed by a Lexington-based design 

firm, enables quick access to phone numbers, addresses and web sites. The tool 

is also outfitted for mobile devices and is searchable by county, service and 

agency. Although a work in progress, the database covers seven counties 

including: Carroll, Chariton, Johnson, Lafayette, Pettis, Ray and Saline. 

HCC, which now owns and operates Live Well Community Health Center, 

Waverly, also launched a bilingual web site that caters to the migrant 

farmworker community. LiveWellCenters.org is the first bilingual web site in 

Lafayette County. 

“As a health care provider and advocate for increasing access to care, it is 

important to us to consider all members of the community,” said HCC Executive 

Director Toniann Richard. “We believe that both the web site and the Live Well 

Community Database are viable resources that everyone can take advantage 

of. We welcome visitors to the site and encourage use of the database.” 

The database will undergo regular updates to maintain current listings. It can be 

accessed at livewellcenters.org/live-well-community. The mobile version can be 

accessed at community.livewellcenters.org. 

For more information, contact the HCC at 660.259.2440. For information about 

adding or updating a listing, contact Hollis Schnieders at 660.259.3700. 
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